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2024 

 
 

December 13th—Christmas Concert @ 1:30 pm 

December 13— 20th —Spirit Week  

December 18th—Hot lunch  

December 20th —Last day of School before break 

January 6th—First Day back to School  

We would like to 

wish Mrs. Pillipow, 

our Grade 4/5 

teacher all the best 

on her maternity 

leave beginning 

January 6th. We 

will miss you.  

 

We would like to introduce Ms. Baker to 

our school. She is taking over Mrs. Pil-

lipow’s maternity leave starting in Janu-

ary. We are excited to have her join our 

school family.  

 

Also we are excited 

to welcome Ms. 

Hunt to our school 

as the grade 8  hom-

eroom and grade 

2—8 classroom 

teacher.  

On behalf of the staff at Mini-

tonas School we would like to 

wish you all a happy and safe 

holiday and all the best in the 

New Year. 

Merry Christmas!! 



On Nov. 13th, grades 1 and 6-8 

went to a Stampeders kids hock-

ey game against Dauphin Kings.  



                             Reminder 

If you haven’t already done so, please 

sign your child’s report card envelope 

and return it to the school so that we know you’ve 

received it.  

Also, all students who have Adapted Education Plans, 

received copies of the term 1 reports with the report 

cards. If you have not done so already, please sign the 

front signature page and return it to your child’s 

classroom teacher. The SVSD and provincial govern-

ment require parents to acknowledge all student-

specific plans. 

Hot Lunch 
Wednesday, Dec. 18th  

 
Mrs. Wasylciw is catering our hot lunch this 

month. 

 The menu is:  

• Lasagna  

• Garlic Toast 

• Caesar Salad  

 



Sports Update 

WOW!  It is hard to believe that we are under four weeks away from Christmas 

Break!! 

  

The volleyball season has come to the end. 

The boys’ and girls’ teams played great in the 

final SVSD event of the year. Although, they 

did not have top place finishes, there were 

playing their best volleyball of the season. 

They worked very hard all season to have 

substantial progress throughout the season.  

Thanks for all the hard work all athletes put 

into the season. Good job on a great season 

Mustangs! 

Basketball season is just around the corner 

and our Mustangs will be starting practices 

soon. There will be 2 preseason basketball 

practices in December. These dates are De-

cember 16th & 18th, 2024. In the New Year, 

the boys will have practices on Mondays and 

Wednesdays and the girls Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. Both will be from 4:00-5:30 pm.  

 

The colder weather has finally set in. Just a 

reminder for parents to please make sure 

your child has proper clothing that would be suitable for the current weather condi-

tions. We want students be able to enjoy some outdoor time during the recesses 

throughout the day.   

 

We are proud of our students and the effort they put into the 

athletic program and overall activities here at the school.   

 

If you have any questions about this program, please feel free 

to contact Mr. Woitowicz at Minitonas School. 

 

All students will be going skating 

in the new year. Please try to 

find your child(ren)  skates and a  

helmet if they don’t have any.  

Missing: Laiton 





Minitonas School Presents:  

6 Days of Christmas 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13 

FIRST DAY 

 FANCY DAY! 

 

MONDAY,  DECEMBER 16 

SECOND DAY 

 CHRISTMAS HEAD GEAR  DAY 

 

TUESDAY,  DECEMBER 17 

THIRD DAY 

 GRINCH DAY 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18 

FOURTH DAY  

 FLANNEL/PLAID DAY! 

 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19 

FIFTH DAY 

 SNOW DAY—WEAR WHITE 

 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20 

SIXITH DAY 

 UGLY SWEATER DAY 

 


